
PETERSBURG REDEVELOPMENT AND HOUSING AUTHORITY 

MULTI-FAMILY PROJECT BASED VOUCHER WAITING LIST 

On September 22, 2021, from 10:00 AM-2:00 PM, the Petersburg Redevelopment 
and Housing Authority (PRHA) will open its Multi Family Project Based Voucher 
Program waiting list for Pecan Acres/Pin Oaks New Construction. 

Preliminary Applications will be available at: 
Pecan Acres Community Center  

433 Pecan Street  
Petersburg, VA 23803  

 
Wednesday, September 22, 2021  

10:00 AM-2:00 PM ONLY 
 

 ALL preliminary application must be mailed and postmarked no later than 
October 31, 2021, to be eligible to be placed on the Multi-Family Project Based 
Voucher Program waiting list for Pecan Acres/Pin Oaks New Construction. 
Preliminary application will be placed on the wait list according to the date/time 
received by PRHA. 


